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Russell Four Square recently 

awarded 4 pupils with a box 

of chocolates each for their 

entries in a colouring 

competition 

12 – 14 December-  Ra Camp at Coopers Beach 

17-December - Reports home 

17-December - Final Assembly  5pm – 7.30pm 

18 December - Fun Day – Top Town - Athletics 

18 December - Last day for the year - 1pm finish 

19 December - Board Meeting 6pm 

4 February - First Day Term 1 2019 

End of Year Prize 

Giving Assembly 

Monday 17 

December. 

Free sausage sizzle from 

4:00pm – 4:45pm 

Prizegiving starts at 

5:00pm and we plan on 

finishing around 

7.30pm 

Kia ora Whanau, 

 

Thank you for what has been an awesome  

year! 
 

Last night we had a poroporoaki meal for  

those of our senior tamariki who move on from us next 

year. A student can give no bigger compliment to their 

school, than to go on prepared for what the future holds. 

We wish them every success. 

 

To our hardworking staff I say, "He mihi nunui ki a koutou 

mo to pukumahi i tenei tau." You have offered our tamariki 

a host of wonderful learning opportunities this year, go 

now and have a well earned break. 

 

Nga mihi aroha ki a koutou katoa, 

Matua Jason 

 

Pool work is continuing and we are assured 

that we will be back swimming at the 

beginning of term 1 so have those togs 

ready! 



Room 2 

This term Room 2 

has been studying 

measurement 

using nonstandard 

units.  During our 

cooking time in 

Oscar we used a 

measuring cup for 

some of the 

ingredients to make some cup cakes. This also tied in with the letter of that week…. Cc. They were very 

yummy. 

The letter of the week was D for Dinosaur and for Doughnut. We love chocolate doughnuts. 

Here are 

our Do-

Whacky-

Do stories 

with some 

rhyming 

words. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of Whanau Matariki I would 

like to say a big THANK YOU to all 

whanau, for your support throughout 

the year. Fundraising for our haerenga 

to Hamilton was challenging at times, 

but we made it and the tamariki had a 

great experience.  

Last but not least, all this organizing 

would not have been achieved 

without a dedicated team of Matariki 

staff. My thanks to you all. 

I take this opportunity to wish you all 

a Merry Christmas and all the best for 

the New Year. Be safe, awhi each 

other  and we look forward to seeing 

you all again in 2019. Newsletter winner this term is 

Hapati Hau. Matua Jason will 

arrange a prize for him. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merry  

Christmas 

From 

Room 4 

2018 

  

February—Soccer skills March— Our class expectations 

April—We remembered….. 

  

May—We studied the monarch butterfly 

June—The school gardens August—Math 
A     July— reading, writing, 

math 

  

August—Project Island Song 

October—Training for athletics 

November—Math with  Ruma Koperu 

December—What should Santa 

look like? 

Septmber  - Haerenga ki Hamilton 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Room 6 

As part of their instructional writing this term, Room 6 pupils made hats recently.   

 

OSCAR NEWS 

OSCAR CLOSED: Monday 17 Dec (due to End of Year Assembly) Breakfast Club still OPEN  

                              Tuesday 18 Dec (school last day) NO OSCAR & NO BREAKFAST CLUB 

 

XMAS TREE; Our contribution to the "End of Year Assembly" is a Christmas Tree, our children will also be at the door giving out 

small gifts to family and friends attending. 

HOLIDAY PROGRAM 2019: As School is finishing closer to Christmas this year, we have decided to have our Holiday Program on 

Monday 14 January 2019 to Friday 18 January 2019.  More information from OSCAR STAFF or call Whaea Sue 0212773377. 

I wish to take this opportunity to THANK EVERYONE who has supported OSCAR this year.  To Whaea Tang and Whaea Wai you 

help has been amazing and most appreciated.  I would also like to say a BIG THANKS to Moerewa School Staff and students for 

being so awesome throughout the year.   

Merry Christmas wishing you all a safe and happy holidays. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Slippery Slide fun this week! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This will be our last newsletter for 2018. We take 
this time to wish you all the very best for the 
coming festive season. Have a great holiday, 
enjoy summer, take care out there and we will 
see you all again next year. School begins again 
on Monday 4th February. The school office will 
be open for enrolling and uniforms on Friday 1st 
February. 

 


